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I would support a measure giving the power to the county residents to decide on the 

use of dogs to hunt lions. 

Lions are hard on the wildlife population. The use of dogs would be a big help to tip 

the scale back in the wildlife's favor.  Plus the use of dogs would allow the selective 

taking of lions to a responsible outdoorsman.  

  

It makes sense to let the individual county’s have the responsibility to help manage 

the wildlife and predators for there county. The residents live there and are often 

better suited to know the needs than someone who does not reside in our counties. 


